
 
MEMO TO: ​ Superintendent, Jeff Olson 
​ Members of the School Board 

 
FROM:​ Shea Roehrkasse 

 
DATE:​​ ​ 8/14/25 

​ ​ ​  
SUBJECT:​ 8.14.25 Booster Donation 

 
 
Please accept this donation from the Saint Peter Booster Club for $11,367.49. This was to 
wrap up all items from the 24-25 school year. Please let me know if you have any 
questions. 
 
 
Thank you, 
 
Shea Roehrkasse 
Activities Director 
​  
​  


